
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Date: 5/31/2016 12:25:00 PM
Subject: Jasper County road openings

Carters Mill Road and Tarboro Road have opened in Jasper County after minor road repairs this morning by 
South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) Jasper County Maintenance crews.
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